
Please join the team from Emerging Minds for a free, informative session 
about the National to Local team and what Child Mental Health Workforce 
Consultants can offer to all areas of practice around child aware approaches.

Learn about the online resources and regional support available for training 
and implementation strategies, while also having the opportunity to discuss 

local experiences that can shape the project going forward.

Thursday 16th August, 2pm - 4:30pm

WAPHA Office
Room 6 & 7, Level 2  
7 Tanunda Drive 
Rivervale 

There is free parking available across the road from the venue.  

Please RSVP to Claire Marsh at marshc@emergingminds.com.au or (08) 8367 0888.
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The National Workforce Centre for Child Mental Health is funded by the 
Australian Government Department of Health under the National Support for 
Child and Youth Mental Health Program.

Delivery partners:

www.emergingminds.com.au


